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New Edmund Rice Justice Aotearoa New Zealand Website 
 
Edmund Rice Justice Aotearoa New Zealand has launched a new and updated 
website with information about our organisation and the work we do. There is 
regular updates of social justice news and events from New Zealand and around 
the world. 

Click here to visit our website 
Find out more about Our Organisation, what ERJANZ does, and how you can get 

involved.	
  

This month we said farewell to Chris 
Nolan who has taken up a position as a 
Solicitor with Community Law 
Canterbury. Chris was the National Co-
ordinator of Edmund Rice Justice 
Aotearoa New Zealand. Marty Taylor will 
be supervising the Restorative Justice 
work that Chris started. Chris will 
continue to work with the trust as a 
volunteer. See our website for more 
information about Restorative Justice. 
 
We wish Chris all the best for his new 
position!	
  

Chris Nolan to Community Law 
	
  

Do your little bit of good where you are; it’s those little bits of good 
put together that overwhelm the world.  

- Bishop Desmond Tutu 
	
  


